December 12, 1962

Richard Herbert Burgtorf, M. D. Newman Clinic Shattuck, Oklahoma

Dear Doctor Burgtorf:

The Oklahoma State Board of Medical Examinary in regular Session on December 7, 1962, took the following action in your case:

"motion was duly made, seconded, and unanimously carried, that he be placed on probation for a period of five (5) years with the provisions that he not register for a narcotic permit, that he comply with the provisions of the Medical Practice Act and the Federal and State Narcotic Laws during the period of probation, and that he appear before the loard once a year, unless excused by the Secretary of the Board; failure to comply with the provisions of the probation to result in the automatic revocation of his license to practice medicine and surgery in the State of Oklahoma."

Very truly yours

(MRS.) L. HAIDEK

Executive Secretary

LH:vo

cc: Narcotic Enforcement Division